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Parish Clerk 

From: Tamsin Chapman-Gunner <tamsin@cornwallcricket.co.uk>

Sent: 23 March 2023 13:35

To: Tamsin Chapman-Gunner

Subject: Cricket in Cornwall

Dear Councillors 

 

I am writing to introduce myself as the new Marketing, Communications and Fundraising Officer 
for Cornwall Cricket Board. I would also like to ask for your support for Cricket in Cornwall.  
 

Cornwall Cricket Board provides adults and children aged 5 years and upwards with the 
opportunity to take part in the sport across the county. It is also the official governing body for all 
cricket in Cornwall and is responsible and accountable to the England and Wales Cricket Board 
(ECB), the National Governing Body, for the strategic management, development and conduct of 
the sport. 
 

Our Programmes include mens, women and girls, disability, juniors and schools cricket. We also 
have our pathway programmes which works with girls and boys under 18 on player development 
and, we participate in the national All Stars and Dynamos Programmes.  
 

All Stars Cricket gives 5 to 8 year olds their first experience of Cricket, learning new skills whilst 
having fun and making friends, whilst Dynamos Cricket provides the next step to those moving on 
from All Stars and is aimed at children aged 8 to 11 years old.  
 

I am writing to you today to ask for support with the pathway and national programmes. These 
programmes allow children and young people to become involved in Cricket from a young age 
and build their skills. We firmly believe that all children should be able to access cricket and 
physical activity, to enjoy the sport and be part of the community.  
 

The cost of living crisis has hit many families hard leaving them unable to afford to take part in 
activities like Cricket. At Cornwall Cricket Board we want to support as many young people as 
possible to be able to join the sport, which is where we need your help. The more money we can 
raise the more affordable we can make the sport and the more support we can give our players, 
we would also like to proactively support children and families that can’t afford to register for their 
local community programme.   
 

If you are able to make a donation your support would be appreciated. If you would like to find out 
more about what we do please visit www.cornwallcricket.co.uk or email 
tamsin@cornwallcricket.co.uk 

 

Thank you in advance for your support 
 

Kind Regards 

 

 

--  

Tamsin Chapman-Gunner 

Marketing, Communications and Fundraising Officer 

Cornwall Cricket Board 

Tel: 07563 215918 


